
 Indian River Photo Club October 2024 Newsletter  

  

Hello Members 

When hurricanes like Helene & Milton approached, we are 

reminded of how unpredictable and powerful nature can 

be. The strength of the wind, the surge of water, and the 

uncertainty of what’s ahead can leave us feeling anxious and afraid. I hope 

everyone and their families were safe and out of harm’s way. 

I would like to thank all members who attended last month’s meeting, it was 

nice to see everyone. All the hard work making your slideshows really showed, 

great job everyone! They were enjoyed by everyone. 

Thank you, Ben D’ Andrea, and Bill Menzies for Judging the contest. Thank you, 

Etta, for the refreshments. October Theme is “Spooky” 

                                                          Reminders  

1. December 5th Best Picture of the year Party (BPOY) intake for photos start at 

5:45p Dinner starts at 6:30 

2. We need volunteers to help with setting up/ take down for the potluck dinner 

and setting up tables for the photo contest. You will need to arrive at 5pm 

Please let Etta Ocker know if you are interested. She will have a sign-up sheet at 

the next meeting, or you can email her at  ettaocker@gmail.com  

3. We need volunteers to replenish refreshments for the monthly meetings. If 

you are interested, please contact Etta Ocker and she will go over details with 

you. ettaocker@gmail.com  

Keep your camera ready, your flash cards clean and your batteries charged! 

 Billy Ocker IRPC, President 

/Volumes/WD%20External/Elements/IRPC/IRPC%202024/October%202024/ettaocker@gmail.com%20
/Volumes/WD%20External/Elements/IRPC/IRPC%202024/October%202024/ettaocker@gmail.com


                      "The Historic Conflict Between Photography 
and Art (1860-present)" Presentation Hosted by Ted 
Stolar  

For thirty-seven years, CCB member Ted Stolar taught photography, the 
history of photography and film-making at the Brunswick School in 
Greenwich, Connecticut. During his lengthy tenure, he created slide 
shows teaching photographic history as teaching aids in addition to 
demonstrating film developing and darkroom techniques to his 
students.  

At the October 24 general meeting, Ted will describe and explain the 
cultural and artistic conflicts that arose in the years when photography 
rose in popularity and impacted the existing painting universe.  

Photos Provided by Ted Stolar 

 



September’s 2024 Winners Theme “Open” 
Class A Color Print 
 
Bobbi Whitham “Crap Stop” 1st Place 
Gary Schwendner “Bok Tower” 2nd Place 
Kathie Phillips “Orange Painted Sunrise” 3rd Place 
Tom Doyle “Lift Off” HM 

 
 

Class A Monochrome Print 
 
Gary Schwendner “Architectural Art” 1st Place 
Tom Doyle “Final Approach” 2nd Place 
Christine Wickham “I Asked Him To Kiss Her” 3rd Place 
Kim Hunt “Curves & Squares HM 

 
 
 
 



 

Class A Special Technique Print 
 
Kim Hunt “Space Man” 1st Place 
Gary Schwendner “Dappled Bouquet” 2nd Place 
Christine Wickham “Hawk Owl Denali Natl. Park” 3rd Place 
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Class Digital Color 
 
Gary Schwendner “Drop with Flowers” 1st Place 
Chetty Smith “Butterfly” 2nd Place 
Jasvant Surani 3rd Place 
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Class Digital Monochrome 
Kathie Phillips “Tree Lined Fence” 1st Place 
Christine Wickham “Heceta Head Lighthouse” 2nd Place 
Chetty Smith “Butterfly” 3rd Place 
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Class Digital Manipulated 
 
Billy Ocker “Sailing Around” 1st Place 
Chetty Smith “Flower” 2nd Place 
Kim Hunt “Lily Crystal Ball” 3rd Place 
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WWW.INDIANRIVERPHOTOCLUB.ORG 
Next Club Meeting is on October 24 Theme is “Spooky” at 6:00pm 
 

Board of Directors for 2024 
Billy Ocker, President 
Ben D’Andrea, Vice-President 
Tom Doyle, Secretary  
Kathie Phillips, Treasure 
Bobbi Whitlam, Director 
Etta Ocker, Director 
 

http://www.indianriverphotoclub.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


